										August 19, 2013
Dear Parents,

As you know, Curriculum Night is scheduled for tomorrow night, August 20,  and I look forward to seeing you there.  The first session will begin promptly at 6:30pm and the second at approximately 7:05pm.  Because I will be discussing my classroom policies and procedures, as well as my goals for the year, it is extremely important that you attend one of the two Curriculum Night sessions.

Our “Specials” schedule is as follows:

Monday – PE
Tuesday - GATE
Wednesday – OMA
Thursday – Spanish
Friday – Violins

It is my goal to build our classroom library. I am hoping that you might encourage friends, neighbors, and family members who might have books they may want to donate, to do so.  Our “library” could use picture books, chapter books, non-fiction books and anything that may appeal to readers near or above the 4th grade reading level.  

Again, please feel free to email me with any questions you may have.  Check out the class website!

My email is:  rane.clements@tusd1.org

See you tomorrow night 

Sincerely,


